
A new ‘Introduction to exploitation for frontline workers’ training module 
has been developed by the Pathfinder Project, in partnership with NSAB, 
NSCP and NCCSP. The module helps those working with children or 
vulnerable adults understand risks of exploitation, and what your role is 
in protecting those at risk. This partnership approach will create a 
shared foundation for services to collaborate more effectively and 
prevent exploitation taking place. It will help you prepare for handling 
exploitation concerns, think carefully about the language and 
terminology used and give you confidence to be more vigilant with those 
you work with. 

Find and complete the new Introduction to Exploitation training module 
and share it with your teams and colleagues 

Full link: https://www.norfolklscb.org/e-learning/introduction-to-
exploitation-for-front-line-workers/index.html#/ 
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